
 

We will be holding another free 

craft hour on a Monday afternoon 

for parents to enjoy. We will hold 

2 sessions: Monday 11th March 

and Monday 18th March. If you 

are chosen, you can attend both 

sessions. 

It will start at 2pm until 3pm. 

Parents will spend about 20 

minutes preparing the craft 

activity, have a coffee and chat 

with other parents and then your 

child can join you for the rest of 

the session to complete the 

activity together. 

 

All resources will be 

provided. 

Numbers will be limited 

so please express your 

interest as soon as 

possible to 

admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk  
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